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Monday 6th April 2020 

 

Dear Rabbit Class,  

 

I hope you and your families are all well and healthy. I know things are different and 

sometimes strange at the moment but please remember that this is no one’s fault and we 

are all working really hard together to make sure that you are all safe. Although we are 

not together, you are always on my mind. Please continue with your learning at home. 

Remember to work through your learning pack, go on mymaths, bugclub and 

phonicsplay. I have been checking and leaving messages for you. 

Help mums and dads to look after you and everyone in the family. 

 

Sending you all virtual hugs! 

 

I miss you all and look forward to the day we see each other again. 

 

Mrs Adams



 


